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Our Parent Engagement sessions are ongoing.
This week our Grade 5 and 6 parents were
invited to the ECD to share ideas and
suggestions. Your feedback is important to us
and we want our school to be the best and the
only way we can do that is together.

ART IN THE PARK
It was an event I will remember fondly. Thank
you to our parents, community members,
children and guests for their time as we
celebrated our children. There were so many
valuable donations and I am grateful to our
generous parents who always embrace our
school and are willing to promote our events.
You are appreciated!

“EXTRA”
EXTRAMURALS

ADMIN DAY
6 September is Secretary’s Day in our country
and whilst we don’t have secretaries, we
honoured our Admin Team who fill this role. It
is impossible to list what they do daily because
they perform such unique tasks ranging from
your first point of contact to the printing of tests
we write. Even this newsletter and its design
comes from the team. Thank you ladies, you are
valued! It is such a privilege to work with you!

We would like to wish our Juniors and their
coaches the very best of luck for their trip to
Polokwane this weekend as they compete in
their various codes of sport. I’m confident that
all the coaching sessions will pay off.

REAL LIFE FOR KIDS
Our Grade 6 learners embarked on a unique
programme which introduces real world
scenarios, like buying a home, obtaining a
drivers license and receiving a salary. The
program is online, as well as a physical board
game. Check out more pictures on our social
pages. It was so much fun watching the
learners participate in the auction.
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We are almost at the end of the assessment
period and I am confident that our children
have worked as hard as they can to produce
results that they can be proud of. Behind every
test, project and assignment I know that there is
a parent, grandparent, aunt, uncle working
tirelessly so its only fitting that you receive the
acknowledgement as well. It is not easy
completing a day of work and coming home to  
work on a project or revise History notes, but
you do this with grace while supporting our
school. Now, lets keep showing our
appreciation to each other. After all , "All you
need is Love!”

HIGHLIGHT OF THE
WEEK
This week in assembly, we focused on keeping
our school clean. It was so positive so see our
children take pride in our school! Our facility
has always been beautiful. Thanks to our
Maintenance team who work tirelessly, but
now when we all work together to keep it
clean, it is even more so.

SPRING DAY
We welcomed Spring Day with some
beautifully unique hats made from recycled
materials. 


